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August 29, 2025


RE: FY 2024 NJDOT Municipal Aid Program Riverton Improvements 

Dear Resident: 
Please be advised that starting Wednesday September 3, we will begin paving operations in your area.  This portion of the project is scheduled to take approximately one week to complete, weather permitting. That estimated completion date will be September 10th.

Working Roads include:

There will be various traffic control measures in place to facilitate this operation. We ask that residents be mindful of the operation and travel through the work area with caution. We will do our best to minimize the inconveniences, however, please expect some disruption, dirt and debris, associated with this work.

We ask that all vehicles be removed from the roadways and driveways from the hours of 7:00 AM to 5:30 PM.
 

					ATTENTION
HOMEOWNERS WITH IRRIGATION SYSTEMS ARE ASKED TO FLAG SYSTEM AND HEAD LOCATIONS IN THE AREA OF CURB AND SIDEWALK PRIOR TO THE START OF CONSTRUCTION. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this matter.

Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact this office at 856-832-4680.

Sincerely,
 Ron LaBenski, Project Manager
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